
DEPARTMENT OF TRAINING & PLACEMENTS
The Department of Training & Placements organized a campus drive for
Undergraduate students featuring Northstar Academy on 14/07/2025.

Northstar Academy Campus Interviews
Campus Drive Recap

Northstar Academy visited our college for campus interviews on 14th July 2025, providing students 
with an opportunity to explore career options and showcase their skills. The visit was part of the 
college's placement drive, aimed at connecting students with potential employers.

Key Highlights of Northstar Academy's Visit

- Northstar Academy conducted interviews on campus as part of the placement drive.

- Official welcome by Mr. Justin Raj, Training & Placement Officer

- Following the interview process, Northstar Academy selected a few students for positions within 
their company.

- The visit offered students a chance to interact with representatives from Northstar Academy and 
explore potential career paths.

- Selected Students: A few students were selected by Northstar Academy for roles in their company.

Congratulations to the students selected by Northstar Academy! 🎉






